
Dear St. Lucy Parishioner,

With the direction and support of the St. Lucy Finance Council,
it is my honor to present this report for the fiscal year that
began July 1, 2021 and ended June 2022. To all who made
contributions to. St. Lucy Parish throughout last year, thank you
very much indeed for your generosity and support. Your
contributions signify the love of God’s grace and the
stewardship we share as a parish community. 

This report is an overview of our financial wellbeing. As we
conclude this month of October, it would mean a lot to me if you
would consider an increase to your current level of giving. St.
Lucy Parish remains a vital part of many lives in Campbell, and
we rejoice in the results these good works bring to bear in our
life together. 

We are celebrating 75 years as a Parish Church, and we seek to
build on the legacy of those who made St. Lucy what it is today.
Maintaining a parish requires efforts on the part of many. We
have solid leadership councils working to keep our parish
operations in good order. Many serve as catechists or at the
Sunday Masses while others reach out to the homebound and
marginalized to keep the bonds of our community strong. Many
volunteers contribute their time and energy to parish
maintenance and repairs. Our parish is very active with an
enduring heritage, a hopeful present, and a bright future.

Accordingly, you will find a listing of opportunities to volunteer
your time or talent. Please review these volunteer opportunities
and consider how you can contribute your gifts during our 75th
Anniversary. 

Again, I am most grateful for your generosity; what you have
done and will do. May the blessings of God remain with you and
be forever a source of grace and lasting peace.

Sincerely in Christ, 

Fr. Rick Rodoni

July 2021-June 2022

St. Lucy Parish Financial Statement
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